
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
   

    Date:  Thursday, June 15, 2017 
 
    Time:  6:00 pm 
 
    Location: OUSD Board Room 
      903 South Street 
      Orland, CA  95963 
 
 
 
 

The Orland Unified School District will hold two separate public hearings on the proposed Local 
Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) and the proposed budget for fiscal year 2017-2018 on 
Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 6:00 pm at the Orland Unified School District Office, located at 903 
South Street, Orland, CA 95963. 
 
Copies of the LCAP and the proposed budget will be available for public examination at the 
above location from June 12, 2017 through June 15, 2017 between the hours of 8:00 am to 4:30 
pm. Any stakeholder affected by the LCAP or the budget may appear before the Orland Unified 
School District Board of Trustees and speak to the LCAP or the proposed budget or any item 
therein. 
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